
                                     

 ACME TOWNSHIP  
 SHORELINE PARK AND PRESERVATION ADVISORY 
 Wednesday, June 19,  2013, 4:30 p.m. 
 Acme Township Hall 
 6042 Acme Road, Williamsburg MI 49690 

 
 
 

Meeting called to Order at  4:35 p.m. 
 
Members present: K. Guy, C. Abernethy, J. Aukerman, D. Fry, J. Maitland, P. Salathiel 
Members excused: F. Gingras, D. Krause, O. Sherbereneau, J. Watts 
Staff present:  M. McDonough, GTRLC 
   J. Zollinger, Supervisor 
   N. Edwardson, Recording Secretary 
 
Public Comment:  None 
 
1. Approval of September 19, 2012 minutes 

 
Motion by Maitland, seconded by Guy to approve the September 19, 2012, meeting 
minutes as presented.  Motion carried. 

 
2. Phase III Updates – McDonough 

McDonough reported that the deconstruction of Mt Jack’s is currently taking place and 
moving swiftly. He talked about the deconstruction party on June 20th.  

        
3.  Park Improvements – Steve Feringa 

 Feringa was unable to attend but provided Guy with a list of  improvements; removing dead 
 trees, burying electic wires, filling in some holes behind the Knollwood and plans for a play 
 area around the artesian wells. Zollinger said the removal of the trees was completed last 

            week. He also said the Board recently passed resolutions for planning development work on        
          the parks and engineering survey work. 
   
4. Communications 

Aukerman continues to work on updating  the “Q and A” regarding the Shoreline.  She  
provided a list of possible questions to include.  Discussion followed. 

          
        
 
Adjorned at 5:40 p.m.     
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